
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a fabulous day on our Roman Day and managed to complete lots of activities thanks 

to your kind donations of sheets, bottles etc. 

 

To start our new topic off with a ‘bang’, we are going to create the link between Romans and 

Africa by making our own rights respecting mosaic for our pond area. 

Calling all families – if you have anything that would help us, please send it in, as it would be 

much appreciated: 

Mosaic tiles (may be you have a few tiles left over from decorating?!) 

Coloured tiles 

Coloured gems or pebbles 

We will be creating our mosaic on Friday 27th February 2015 in school. 

 

Finally, if you know of anyone who could share anything with Rubies about Africa, or indeed 

have any artefacts or items that we could borrow – we would love to hear from you!  We 

already have an African snail visiting us for a few days  

THANK YOU FROM RUBIES! 


